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The Villages Charter Elementary School (Intermediate Center)

November 2017

&3%,{ Music

We are heading into a wonderful season

for music!

For Veteran’s day (week) we will honor our
Veterans in song. Salute!

As we approach Thanksgiving we will use music
to sing and think about our Gratitude Attitude!

We will be shifting our musical focus from
reading rhythm to melody. We can use
xylophones and metallophones because they are
malleted percussion instruments that can play
melody.

Never hesitate to contact us with questions.

Mrs. Hunter Britton hunter.britton@tvcs.org
Mr. Mark LehnowsKky mark.lehnowsky@tvcs.org
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Here is what our artists will be learning in November.

2nd Graders will be learning about Native American
culture and symbols and then creating an Indian Corn
using oil pastels and watercolor paint. Next, they will be
Reading “Bad Kitty” by Nick Bruel and creating a
unique art piece based on his book illustrations.

3rd Graders will be learning about color mixing and
creating hues and tints using acrylic paint. Next,they
will be studying the artist Georgia O’Keefe and creating
a unique watercolor painting inspired by her art work.

Feel free to contact us by email at any time!
Ms. Amanda Russo - Amanda. Russo@tvcs.org
Mprs. Shay Sanchez - Shay.Sanchez@tvcs.org
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Here is what is happening in Physical
Education.

We will be finishing up our basketball unit
along with starting our fitness days. During
fithess days we will be working on improving
the student’s fitness level with curl ups, push
ups, agility and endurance running.

We will also begin a golf unit working on the
skills of putting, chipping and the full swing.

Contact us for more information.

Torrey Howard Torrey.howard@tvcs.org
Steve Meister steve.meister@tvcs.org
Amanda Peters amanda.peters@tvcs.org

iBienvenidos a la clase de Espatiol!
iHola noviembre!

Second graders are finishing their presentations
on "La familia", and we will soon start learning about
the names of rooms in the house.

Third graders are rounding up their unit on
animals by learning names for body parts. Students
will then create a detailed description of “Mi animal
favorito” (favorite animal).

All classes are currently learning about “El dia de
los muertos” (The Day of the Dead), a very important
holiday in Mexico and Central America. We are also
going to compare it to Halloween. Ask your child
about it, it is very interesting!

Please visit my website to check what we are
doing each week, and also, for PI
opportunities.

iNos vemos!
Sefiora Gordon Sefiora Melendez
silvana.gordon@tvcs.org maria.melendez@tvcs.org
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